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Dear friends in Christ,

“Now to him who by the power at work within us is able to accomplish abundantly 
far more than all we can ask or imagine” (Ephesians 3:20). The Lord has blessed this 
campaign, as have so many Lutherans, including you. It is my hope and prayer this 
report informs, inspires and invites you to continue to engage with the campaign in 
meaningful ways.

We have accomplished so much together since the campaign’s launch in February 
2014. As we enter the fifth year of this effort, $144 million (73 percent of our goal), as 
well as an additional $30.5 million in planned gifts, has been contributed toward the 
priorities of the campaign. Yet, there is more work to be done. We have a goal, which – 
with God’s help – we strive to meet and surpass by Jan. 31, 2019.

In this final year of the campaign, we are focused on:

• reaching our $115 million goal for ELCA World Hunger;
• investing in our future leaders through this year’s annual theme of Leadership – 

including Fund for Leaders and Youth and Young Adults; 
• continuing to accompany our neighbors from around the world through  

the Global Church priority; and
• advancing congregational vitality, as well as enhancing ministries with  

those with disabilities.

Thank you for all that you do to support these priorities. I invite you to make 
a gift today at ELCA.org/campaign. Together, we can do more!

Sincerely,

 
Pastor Ron Glusenkamp
Director, The Campaign for the ELCA



 

Fellow ELCA member,

Since the campaign's launch, we have 
had the opportunity to lift up and 
support various mission opportunities 
each year, including congregations, global 
church and hunger and poverty. Now, 
in the final year of the campaign, the 
focus shifts to the preparation of a new 
generation of leaders – ordained and lay, 
local and global. As we look to the future, 
what could be more important and more 
appropriate? For it is this new generation 
of leaders who will shape and enable the 
possible for our church, just as each of 
you are doing.

Releasing the potential of church 
possible requires resources. So, on 
behalf of your national Campaign 
Steering Committee, we say thank you 
to all of you who have contributed, 
and we challenge you to do as we have 
done – review where you stand today 
and consider doing a bit more as we 
push toward the goal line – and then 
invite your neighbors to join you. Much 
has been accomplished, and so much 
more is possible!

MaryAnn and Loren Anderson 




